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On 23 March 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ambassador Sabine 
Böhlke-Möller, Deputy Executive Director and Head of Bilateral & Cooperation 
Department in the Ministry of International Relations & Cooperation to his 
official residence. 

 
Ambassador Böhlke-Möller, expressed gratitude for the Japanese Official 

Development Assistance (ODA) to Namibia especially in field of education. 
They exchanged views on future Japan-Namibia bilateral relationship, not only 
in the area of Development Cooperation but also with regards to cultural 
exchange. 


